
Monday 6th Feburary 2023

Opening minds, shaping futures
Dates for your diary:

WC 7th Feb—School Book Fayre
6th, 7th, 9th, 10th Feb – Oaks Parents’ Evening
7th & 9th Feb – YR – Y6 Parents’ Evening
10th Feb—International Women in Science day
WC 11th Feb—Random Act of Kindness week
17th Feb—Break up for half-term

Children's Mental Health Week 6th-10th February
Next week, children across school will be taking part in a variety of activities about Mental 

Health. At Westfield, we know exactly how important children's mental health and 
wellbeing is. We want to ensure children know and understand the steps they can take if 

they feel they need support.

What is it and why is it important? 
Children’s Mental Health Week is an opportunity to shine a spotlight on the importance of 
children and young people’s mental health. It is organised by the Place2Be charity. Their 

aim is to help spread awareness and raise funds to get closer to a future where every child 
has easy access to mental health support. 

Last week a group of  Year 5 and 6 children attended Wombourne

High School  for a netball tournament which they thoroughly 

enjoyed.

A lovely message for our Netball superstars from one of our

parents:

“Can you please pass on our thanks to

Mrs Starr-Parker and a massive well done to the 

Westfield netball teams. They all did the school proud at 

the tournament yesterday. They were a real credit to the 

school. From the first game to the last each one made 

huge process and it was a joy to watch and support 

them.” – Mrs H



Attendance

YEW
With a perfect 

100%!

Class: Percentage:

Ash 99.3%

Elm 95.5%

Beech 99.3%

Yew 100.0%

Hazel 94.5%

Larch 98.7%

Maple 95.9%

Birch 98.6%

Cedar 97.9%

Alder 91.3%

Rowan 76.7%

Willow 80.0%

Sycamore 95.2%

Chestnut 95.2%










